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Nursery Update

 Friday 25th October 2023
	Well… we made it to half term!
Thanks to everyone who was able to attend the Coffee and Curriculum Meeting.  I hope you found it useful. The screens that were displayed are available on the website if you were unable to make it. At the meeting, I was emphasizing the importance of independence skills, putting on coats, clothes, shoes and dealing with trips to the toilet. I I    understand that we lead busy lives and sometimes it’s easier to take the short cut and do it for them and, of course, we’re happy to help if necessary, but it would be great if the children could be encouraged to try to do it themselves. 
And thank you if you were able to attend Open Day today. We hope you had fun. Have a lovely break and send some Seesaw posts in if you do anything special. 


	This week …

 we have been reading Meg and Mog stories and the children have been making their own magic potions, writing some simple picture recipes in the Witches Kitchen and making bubbling cauldrons with paint and straws.
We have also been practicing our Gingerbread Man story with lots of signing and actions and we performed  it in front of our Key Stage 1 friends in Big School yesterday, along with our favourite Autumn songs.

In maths we have been looking at more and less and comparative language like big and small, long and short.

In our Think Equal sessions, we’ve been thinking about kindness and learning to feel calmer inside and outside. We have been talking about healthy food and treat food and sorting packets, containers, fruit and vegetables accordingly and the children also recapped about how important it is to clean our teeth. 

	 Next half term….
our new topic is celebrations which will include Bonfire Night, Diwali, Remembrance Day, Children in Need, Hanukkah and Christmas which means it’s going to a colourful, bright and busy time.
On Friday 8th November please wear bright colours for Diwali Day. On that day, we will be decorating our hands with henna and if you don’t wish your child to have it, please let us know. 
We will be reading lots of Julia Donaldson stories spotting all the rhythm and rhymes and doing lots of fun activities based on the characters.
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Mrs McGuirk, Mrs Cunningham and I have started Wellcomm and maths interventions with individuals and small groups and I look forward to meeting you for our Parent Teacher Conferences in November when we will discuss your child’s progress so far and their next steps on steps on their learning journeys.
                          

	Dates for your diary..
Friday 15th November- Children in Need- Get those Pudsey ears on.
Friday 6th December- Nursery Christmas Show in Nursery at 2.15pm. Sorry but due to limited space [as it takes place in the Nursery] only 2 family members per child.
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Remember that our Nursery session begins at 8.45am. Please try and be prompt so we can start our days activities.
The door will be closed from 8.50am. Thanks for your support. 
Now the weather is turning and the hats, scarves and gloves are making an appearance, please can you name them. It can be a bit of a jumble sale at the end of our day and losses can cause upset.





